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Friends, Family, and Fun
With Cub Scout Pack 161
Parents, Grandparents, and Caregivers of All Kinds: Boys and 

girls entering kindergarten through grade 5 are welcome to join Cub 

Scouts Pack 161 for the 2024–2025 scouting season.

For years, Pack 161 has provided opportunities for families in the 

Shoreham-Wading River area to learn and explore, helping children 

expand their horizons to be “Prepared. For Life.®”

Pack 161 is hosting its annual fall open house on Monday, Sept. 16, 

at 6 p.m. in the cafeteria at Shoreham-Wading River High School. 

Join us — and bring your child — to learn how scouting helps 

children make friends, be helpful, and do their best.

Can’t make the meeting? No worries! Just get in touch. 

Annual Kick-Off

Mtg. on Sept. 16

Join us at 6 p.m. at 

Shoreham-Wading 

River High School
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